BARBADOS TOUR 2024


Following our very successful tour of Barbados this summer we are hoping to repeat the experience again in 2024.
This July we took a group of 5th and 6th form children to Barbados to play cricket and netball against some of the most energetic, competitive and friendly people one will ever meet. To play these games on one of the most beautiful islands in the world is an experience second to none and one the children will cherish all of their lives.
 Alongside playing sport the children have the opportunity to swim with soft shell turtles on a wonderful catamaran day trip around the island. They go to “The Boat Yard” where they can swing off a giant rope into the crystal waters of the Caribbean and play on a huge trampoline that is in the sea. They have a most fantastic time at “Harbour Lights” where they encounter limbo dancers and men on stilts as part of a stage show of wonderful traditional entertainment. The package includes accommodation for ten days, all travel, all food and an assortment of day trips. It is a tour packed with variety and excitement and one that we feel is very good value for money.
Over the past two trips we have encouraged our children to fund raise for a local Barbadian charity, The Precious touch foundation. The children raised money through both, their own ventures and, by using money raised at our summer fete. This was a very rewarding element of the tour and we intend to explore this area of the trip more next time. 
 The complete package was £2100 this summer and, although I cannot guarantee it, I will endeavour to keep the cost as close to this as possible.
The tour will be open to all children in the current 4th and 5th form, regardless of their sporting ability, this is not a selective tour. We are looking at adding another layer to the tour by playing some more, low key, fun sports for those children who may not be in our top teams and would rather experience playing recreational games. These may include mixed netball and mixed cricket or something completely different.

At this point I am looking to find out what interest there is in the tour. I do need a certain amount of children to attend in order to make it viable. Once I have established that there is enough interest I will require a non-refundable deposit of £400. The tour takes a great deal of organisation and so I do like to start the process early. This also gives parents the opportunity to pay in instalments.
If you would like your son/daughter to take part in this amazing tour please reply to me by email by Monday 31st October.
If you wish to speak to me regarding this letter for more information please feel free to contact me at school.


Yours faithfully

Michelle Murray 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Barbados Tour 2024

I am interested in my child taking part in the Bilton Grange Barbados Tour 2024
Name of child ………………………………………………………………………

Parent/Guardian …………………………………………………………………
